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Carol DeSoto

From: Julie M. Bryson
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 2:39 PM
To: Carol DeSoto
Cc: Michelina Coates
Subject: FW: COMMENT - Public Hearing- Amendments to the Comprehensive Plan-Land 

Surrounding the Maryland Airport

Carol, 
 
Please see the public comment that came into the BoCC's joint email. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Julie Bryson 
Assistant Chief of Staff • U.S. Army veteran Commissioners' Office 
E: BrysonJ@CharlesCountyMD.gov 
O: 301-645-0699  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: DeJoun Taylor <dejountaylor@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 4:03 PM 
To: Commissioners <Commissioners@charlescountymd.gov> 
Subject: COMMENT - Public Hearing- Amendments to the Comprehensive Plan-Land Surrounding the Maryland Airport 
 
[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening attachments 
and hover over any links before clicking. 
 
My comment — If the commissioners decide to not amend the comprehensive plan to support development 
surrounding the Airport, what are the County’s plans in offering tax savings to the residents in Bryans Road? We pay an 
overwhelming amount of taxes with little to no amenities, and the area surrounding the Airport, Bryans Road shopping 
center, and the MD-210 corridor has little to no upkeep or maintenance. Commercial and Residential Properties in those 
areas appear to not be up to County code standards and they give a negative aesthetic to the area. 


